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Jefferson County Vehicle Registration Renewal and Vehicle Property 

Tax Payment Deadlines Extended  
 

Montgomery—State Revenue Commissioner Julie P. Magee announced recently  

that the March and April 2013 motor vehicle registration renewal and vehicle property tax 

payment deadlines have been extended through May 10, 2013, for Jefferson County 

residents, following a request by Jefferson County Director of Revenue Travis Hulsey.  

Commissioner Magee issued the extension order to allow Jefferson County 

vehicle owners additional time to renew their motor vehicle registrations and to offer 

Jefferson County offices some relief in coping with understaffing in Jefferson County 

license plate issuing offices and county tax collection offices.        

Jefferson County residents renewing their vehicles’ annual March and April 

registrations during this extended period will not be subject to any penalty and interest 

charges for late registration or late payment of vehicle property tax. 

The ADOR advises that the extension does not apply to registration fees paid by 

International Registration Plan (IRP) registrants based in Jefferson County, as these 

owners are required to pay all registration fees directly to the ADOR.   

The extension does, however, apply to the payment of property taxes due by 

Jefferson County-based IRP registrants during the period March through April 2013.  

The ADOR will issue temporary IRP vehicle registrations to Jefferson County-based IRP 

registrants upon payment of IRP registration fees that will allow carriers to continue to 

operate for a limited time.  Apportioned license plates will be issued upon presentation of 

evidence of payment of property taxes to Jefferson County.   

For more information, visit the department’s Web site at 

www.revenue.alabama.gov. 

A copy of the April 11, 2013, extension order is attached. 
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